
 

 

ACE Meeting 
September 10, 2008 

 
Hello All: 
This is to bring you all up to speed on our last ACE meeting we held on 
Wednesday September 10. 
1. Peter spoke about the ACE Road Trip, August 5-7.  Four ACE Members, 
Helen Payette, Lisa Taylor, Peter Taylor and Kevin Zahara, trecked around 
Alberta and visited nine theatres in three days.  They came back with a fountain 
full of information and tons of photos.  The information is attached is gives us 
some great information of what to do in the coming months. 
2. Ron Christie suggested that our next move be to form a society.  The benefits 
of this include giving our organization structure and legitimacy.  The Edson 
Leader wrote an article about it: 
http://edsonleader.com/ArticleDisplay.aspx?e=1200364.  This process will take 
approximately a year.  Ron volunteered to bring information on the process to our 
next meeting. 
3. Upcoming events 
A. Chautauqua and the Banff Centre for the Arts presents a Piano Recital at the 
Red Brick on September 28, 7:00pm.  For more information contact Doug 
Woodhouse, douge@telusplanet.net.  
B. Holy Redeemer Presents Village of Idiots, December 3-6 at the Red Brick.  
Tickets go on sale November 3.  For more information contact me. 
4. Next meeting: Wednesday October 8, 2008, 7:00pm at Holy Redeemer 
Thanx 
Peter 
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